Chess Report. August 2025.

We were eight again this time, all raring to go and get the grey matter working.

One experienced player gave valuable lessons to one of our group who said they had
learned a lot, even being given homework! Perhaps this would be a good strategy for
another session when players are unevenly matched.

Two of us stayed behind and enjoyed a well-deserved cocktail (or two!)

We meet again on Thursday 4th September.

Diana Marks

‘97% of the global Ascension community who regularly use the techniques reported more peace, love
and joy in their lives’



